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The Administrative Commission for the Reddick church continues to complete the tasks 
delegated to them at their formation. They are also working with the Presbytery Trustees who are 
taking the first steps in marketing the property for sale. 
 
Ana Lugo-Berrios, Chair 
Reddick Administrative Commission 
 
 


